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of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 341
From:

Sent: Monday, 5 July 2021 4:42 PM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: emergency power bill submissions

Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021

To who it may concern I'm writing this formal letter to strongly oppose this bill and extension of power
until April 2022

this matter should be up for discussion with the public or debate it's not something that should be done in
secret behind closed doors.

Lockdowns for 2 cases are unethical the damage its doing to families , peoples mental health, suicides are
going through the roof

the public should no longer take the blame for the government mishandling of this virus .

States should be opened and country opened again and deal with the virus like a flu it's not going away but
we can't carry on like this .

The messy confusion from state to state and federal is appealing there is no confidents left in the
government handling of this virus .

People of qld are feed up and want answers, studies , peer reviewed studies not some made up media
stats .

The vaccine rollout has been a shambles since day dot and now it's coming to light that it's not even a full
cure for the virus, the stats show we are having very little deaths from the virus so why are we purposing a
extension of power to the government who has proven can't handle this correctly .

From the community i strongly oppose these extension powers .

Thanks
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